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July 1,  1999 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 9 40 $75-T1 

RE: Dissolution of TelMex-Sprint (TSC) and Cancellation of Certificate 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

In accordance with FPSC Rule 25-24.474, Telmexhprint Communications, 
L.L.C. (TSC) requests that you cancel TSC certificate number 5346. TSC does not have 
any customers located in Florida. 

Telmex/Sprint Communications, L.L.C. (TSC) is a 50-50 joint venture between 
Telefonos de Mexico, S.A. de C.V. ("Telmex") and Sprint Corporation. In 1997, TSC 
began providing U.S. domestic and international services as a switchless reseller to U.S. 
residents. Sprint Communications Company Limited Partnership ("Sprint") is TSC's 
underlying facilities-based carrier. 

On May 4, 1999, Telmex and Sprint announced that they were dissolving the joint 
venture. Under the terms of the dissolution, Sprint will absorb TSC's subscriber base 
and. thus. such subscribers will receive service directly from Sprint as opposed to 
receiving Sprint service through TSC. Sprint sent letters to TSC's subscribers informing 
them that TSC will discontinue service and that the service they have received from TSC 
has always been physically provided by Sprint. If the customers stay with Sprint, they 
will continue to receive the same service as provided by TSC at the same rates, terms and 
conditions. The only difference is that the customers will be billed by' Sprint rather than 
TSC. Further, they do not have to do anything to receive Sprint service and will be 
automatically converted to Sprint on July 16, 1999. Customers that do not want Sprint 
service should contact their Local Exchange Company to change carriers. 

TSC will pay the Florida Regulatory Assessment Fee in accordance with 
Commission regulations for the period of time that thc certificate was in effect. 
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Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, 
please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Tony H. Key 
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